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I object very strongly to the proposed Draft Local Plan and the proposal for a so called 

new garden village at Wisloe consisting of 1500 new houses and a commercial building.  
 
The Promoters , Gloucestershire County Council and the Ernest Cook Trust (who I had always 

thought, mistakingly now, to be stewards of the countryside), have clearly profit on their 
minds rather than dispersing new houses across the whole of the Stroud District.  

 
There are other far more appropriate areas, such as Hardwicke, and I am led to believe 

many other sites which have been rejected without assessment. Could you please explain why 
this is? 

 
Why were residents asked to feedback into the Draft Plan initially if the resulting 

proposals do not align, in any way, with what we were asked to comment on? 
 
I would appreciate an answer. 

 
Regards 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPad 


